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August 13, 1996

^ R^CEIVED
Mr. Timottiy^MulhoHand, Ph.D.
Bureau of Sdlid & Hazardous Waste Management /'^0 } ^
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

BOX7?2L..,_^^_ ^?^S101 South Webster Street ''""'fwv^ ^^ ^
?^W1ENTMadison, Wl 53707-7921

RE: Abandonment of well W-37 and extension of the Ranney collector system at
The Immaculate Conception Church in Saukville, Wisconsin
DNR File Reference 246004330, Ozaukee, HW/CA

Dear Tim:

This ietter is to provide a summary of the telephone conversations between you, Caro! Geiger of Georgia
Gulf Corporation, and myself on July 31, 1996, regarding the abandonment of well W-37 and extension of
the Ranney collector system in the Churchyard at Saukville, Wisconsin. During the excavation of
contaminated soil in the Churchyard, the electrical and water transfer lines for recovery well W-37 were
destroyed. We agreed that well W-37 will be abandoned in accordance with NR 141, and that a Ranney
collector trench that connects to the existing groundwater recovery system will be extended to the area of
well W-37. Elimination of well W-37 and the extension of the Ranney collector trench to the area of former
well W-37 will result in no decrease in the hydraulic control afforded by the groundwater recovery system
in this area. Documentation of the well abandonment and of the construction of the extension of the
recovery trench will be included in the Construction Documentation report, which will be prepared after the
soil removal action in the Churchyard is complete.

The above is my understanding of the discussion during our July 31 telephone conversation. If you have

any comments or questions about this summary, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Eugene. McLinn, P.G.

Project Manager
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ec: Carol Geiger - Georgia Gulf
Craig Bostwick - CCP
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